
 

 

NORTH EAST (WEBUTUCK) CENTRAL SCHOOLS 
 
Robert Knuschke 
Principal, Webutuck High School 
194 Haight Road, P.O. Box 405 
Amenia, New York   12501 

 
          Telephone 845-373-4100 

Fax 845-373-4102 
 
 
 
July 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
 
 Pursuant to Every Student Succeed Act, the Webutuck  Central School District 
must disclose military recruiters, upon request, the names, addresses and telephone 
numbers of high school students. The district must also notify parents/guardians of their 
right and the right of their child to request that the district not release such information 
without prior written parental consent. 
 
If you DO NOT WISH to have your child’s name released to the military recruiters, 
please return the bottom portion to the school counselor office by Friday, September 15, 
2023 
 
Sincerely , 
School Counselor Department 
 
______________________________________________________________________ 
 
To:  
 School Counselor Secretary 
 Webutuck High School 
 P.O. Box 405 
 Amenia, NY 12501 
 
I, the parent/guardian of______________________________, a student at Webutuck 
High School, do not consent to release the name/address/telephone number of above 
student to military recruiters.  
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